Newsletter



Newsletter: 06.12.2021

Thank you so much to our amazing Year 2 and Year 3 classes for their lovely Christmas carol event last week! The children were brilliant and shared that they really loved doing it. Thank you so much to all the parents and carers that joined us and we hope you all enjoyed it.

KEEP CALM CHRISTMAS IS COMING

We only have 10 school days left of this term and we have so much fun and learning to fit in! Don't forget that children can wear a Christmas jumper if they want to on Friday 10th and Wednesday 15th December.

Christmas events 2021

Please only attend the date and time you have been given below as these have been planned to reduce the number of people gathering so that we stay as safe as possible.



	Date	Time	Back up date
Cherry Tree (2 year olds)	15/12/21	AM - 11am	None
,		PM -2.45pm	
Nursery (Ladybirds class)	13/12/21	AM - 11am	None
,		PM -2.45pm	
Resource Base Puffins and Wrens	14/12/21	2pm	None
Resource Base Rabbits, Skylarks and Hedgehogs	16/12/21	2pm	None
Reception	07/12/21	2.30pm	10/12/21
Year 1	07/12/21	9.15am	10/12/21
Year 4	06/12/21	9.15am	09/12/21
Year 5 Herons	06/12/21	9.15am	09/12/21
Year 5 Woodpeckers	06/12/21	2.30pm	09/12/21
Year 6	06/12/21	2.30pm	09/12/21

We will inform you, via text message, as soon as possible if we have to postpone due to the weather.

Every day Matters!

Key dates

Christmas jumper day:

Fri 10th December

Christmas dinner:

Wed 15th December

Last day of term:

Fri 17th December

Return to school:

Tues 4th January 2022

We know that this time of year can be challenging



for lots of different reasons. If you need help with anything please talk to us and we will try and support you to access the help you need.

This week at the Academy...

We have got a really exciting week ahead. The children will be taking part in a Science day, music lessons, art, and completing their design technology projects.

We are also starting our Christmas community project where every child will be making a Christmas card for one of our neighbours and we will be writing letters to local el-

derly people living in care homes. The children hope to bring some festive cheer to others in our community!

